



Dear [insert MPs name here]
I am writing to you as my Member of Parliament and I live at [insert your address here]

I have attached an article written by the governing body of Motorsport in the UK, the Motor Sports Association about the implications of the VNUK ruling.  
The threat to Motorsport with this ruling is very real and I am understandably concerned for the future.
I ask that you will support me in not allowing the directive to go through, as it would destroy the sport that I love and fundamentally damage the UK’s motorsport industry with over 40,000 jobs and worth £10billion to the UK economy.
The UK is a world leader in motorsport and home to one of the strongest domestic motorsport scenes globally, with an estimated 200,000 participants.
I thank you for your strongest support in this matter.
Kind regards
[insert your name here]
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